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Top Town Chicken Races - Thank you P&C 
A massive thank you to our P&C for organising the 
Top Town Chicken Races. This event is their major 
fundraiser and these funds go directly back to the 
students and school. In was a fantastic event made 
possible by the parent and teacher volunteers. A full 
write up on the event will come next week. 
  
University of Adelaide  
Last week the film crew from University of Adelaide 
visited the school to film our teachings of phonics. 
Thank you to our Year 1 and Year 3 students, Mrs 
Blackwood, Donna and Matt for being a part of this 
process. Also, a thank you to Melissa Stanton who 
had prepared herself but unfortunately we ran out of 
time to film her part. 
 
Swimming 
On Tuesday, all students go swimming. Swimming is 
a part of our physical education curriculum and it is 
important that you encourage your child to get in the 
water to swim. If they are unable to swim due to 
health or other reason, please send a note or ring 
the school. Otherwise, all students will be swimming. 
Swimmers will be provided for those students who 
forget them. Any questions or concerns, please 
contact the school.   
 
Attendance  
Education for your child is important and regular 
attendance at school is essential for your child to 
achieve their educational best and increase their 
career and life options. When your child attends 
school every day, learning becomes easier and your 
child will build and maintain friendships with other 
children. If your child is away, please let the school 
know by either ringing the school directly or 
completing their absence on the portal.   
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Bulb Fundraiser   
Our School Representative Council (SRC) are holding a bulb 
fundraiser. Choose from a variety of bulbs and add a pop of 
COLOUR to your garden. Catalogues and order forms went 
home last week. Spare catalogues for family and friends can be 
picked up from the front office. Online orders will be available.  
 

 
 
Clean Up Australia Day 
On Friday, our students participated in Clean Up 
Australia Day around our school grounds. Each 
class was allocated a part of the school grounds to 
clean. It was wonderful to see everyone pitching in 
the make the school a clean and tidy space. At 
Wyalong Public School we care about our 
environment and recognise the importance of 
keeping it clean. 
 
Author Visit 
On Wednesday Dub Leffler, illustrator, writer, 
animator and mixed media artist, will be visiting our 
school. His award-winning bestseller picture 
book Once There Was A Boy (2011) received 
international recognition, was acquired by the Library 
of Congress and was featured several times at the 
Bologna Children’s Book Fair. He was also the 
illustrator for the award winning book ‘Sorry Day’. 
Thank you to Cathy Lange, West Wyalong town 
librarian, and the Bland Shire for organising this 
wonderful opportunity for our students. 
 
Kylie Taylor  
Principal 

                                               

 

Wyalong Public School 
At Wyalong Public School students, staff and the community 

are respectful, responsible and resilient learners. We have high expectations of 

ourselves and others. We are life-long learners and responsible citizens.      

 Everyone is someone at Wyalong Public School!   

Week 6 Term 1              4th March 2024 
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Swimming For Sport  
Tuesday 12th March 
 
 
NAPLAN 
13th March – 25th March 
 
Easter Hat Parade 
Thursday 28th March 
 
Easter Holiday 
Good Friday 29th March  
Easter Monday 1st April  
 
Cross Country 
Wednesday 3rd April 
 
Netball Gala Day 
Thursday 11th April 
 
Last day of Term 1 
Friday 12th April 
 
First day of Term 2 
Tuesday 30th April 
 
 
 
 
  

Swimming for Sport 
      

Students will need to 
bring: 

Swimmers 
Rashie 
Towel 

Thongs 
Sunscreen 

Goggles 
 

 

Fruit Break and Breakfast Club 
Every day at around 10:15am, 
students can eat a piece of fruit 
or vegetable. Please note, it is 
simply fruit, vegetable or water. 
We encourage all students to 
pack a piece of fruit or vegetable 
in their lunch box each day.   
 
We have also started up 
breakfast club. Students can 
have cereal (weet-bix, 
cornflakes or sultana bran) or 
toast. We have gluten free and 
vegan options available too. It is 
available until 8:50am.  

 



 

 
 
  

Every morning during literacy, year 2 run through a daily review.  

This revises phonic sounds and their alternative spellings, prefix’s, suffix’s, heart words as well as grammar, 

punctuation and spelling rules. 

This week we revised action verbs, saying verbs, thinking verbs and relating verbs.  

As well as split digraphs, heart words, oa, ee, u sounds and their spelling alternatives.  

We also focused on the prefix un- meaning – not - the opposite of, contractions and a spelling rule. 

During maths we played 10 or bust and 101 you’re out, which is a game involving place value. 

In Science, year 2 have grown sprouts and were amazed at the extensive root system of such a small plant. 

WHATS HAPPENING IN THE YEAR 2 CLASS 



 

 

                      

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

           

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 
  



 

 
  



 

 
 



 

  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 


